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February 7, 2017 

 

Dear Parents of Little Flower, 

Time to get those running shoes ready for your child and your family! Start talking to your family 
and friends about sponsoring your child for the Walk of Love, our second major fundraiser for the 
school year.  

This year’s Walk of Love takes place on Saturday, April 22nd, at Cathedral High School starting 
with 9:30 AM Registration. We encourage you to bring a picnic lunch to enjoy time with the other 
families. This year we will also have a concession stand with treats for sale if you would like to 
bring cash. Remember the purpose for the Walk of Love is to help Little Flower continue to 
provide an environment of safety and learning so the more you raise, the more we can do! 

Enclosed you will find your sponsorship tracking sheet, sponsor slips (please return with each 
sponsorship), a sample sponsorship letter (have your child help you write one!), the February 
fundraising tips, and the flyer for our Walk of Love. Please be sure to completely fill out the 
sponsor slips that are returned with each sponsorship donation so that your supporters can receive 
a tax-deductible letter from us for cheering you on! Have sponsors who want to use their credit 
card? Send them to https://littleflowerla.com/walk/. 

Please remember to review your commitment as stated on the Fundraisers form which was in your 
registration packet. When your child has met their fundraising goal, they will receive their Walk 
of Love t-shirt and can have up to 4 other runners on the track with them. Additional t-shirts (child 
and adult sizes) will be available for purchase at $10/shirt until April 7th. For every $50 you 
raise over your family’s fundraising goal, another runner can be added onto your child’s team! 

If any questions should come up regarding the event, please contact Sr. Pia via e-mail at 
communications@littleflowerla.com or by phone at (323) 221-9248. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the event! God bless you! 

 

Sister Gabriela, O.C.D. 
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